Ore On Department of Public Safety Standards and Training
4190 Aumsville Hwy SE

Salem, OR 97317
503-378-2100

FAX 503-378-3306
hitp:/fwww . dpsst state.or.us

Theodore R, Kulongoeski, Governor

September 24, 20609

Mr. John Kauffman
Director of Elections
1040 SI Morrison
Portland, OR 97214-2495

x-S

Dear Mr. Kauffman:

DPSST considered the above-listed applicant’s request to determine his eligibility to run for the
office of Sheriff, and finds he is currently eligible to be a candidate for election to the office of
sheriff.

_meets the age, experience, and educational requirements for running for shenff. He
has no listed criminal convictions that would disqualify him from being certified as a police
officer.

_is currently certified by DPSST in the police discipline. .

A letler is being sent to the applicant to inform him of his eligibility.

1f you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (503) 378-2431

Sincerely,

Bonnie Narvéez
Rules and Compliance Coordinator




Ore On Department of Public Safety Standards and Training
4190 Aumsville Hwy. SE

Theodore R. Kulongoski, Governor Salem, OR 97317-8983
503-378-2100

FAX 503-378-3306
http://www.dpsst.stale.or.us

March 16, 2010

CERTIFIED MAIL
Tim Scott, Director of Elections
Multnomah County

1040 SE Morrison St
Portland OR 97214

RE: Sheriff Eligibility Application

Dear Mr. Scott;

DPSST considered the above-listed applicant’s request to determine his eligibility to run for the
office of Sheriff and finds he is cligible to be a candidate for election to the office of sheriff,

_mccis the age, experience, and educational requirements for running for sheriff. He
has sworn or affirmed that he has no criminal convictions that would disqualify him from being
certified as a police officer.

He is not currently certified in the police discipline. If he is elected to the office of sheriff, ORS
206.015(3) requires that he obtain certification in the police discipline within one year of being

elected, and file a copy of his certification with the county clerk.

A letter is being sent to the applicant to inform him of his eligibility.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (503) 378-2431.

Sincerely,

Marilyn Lorance, Manager
Standards and Certification Program






